
Message from the Headteacher 

What a busy week!  We have had various visitors to 
the school who have been very impressed with our 
learning behaviours.  Today, we have celebrated 
Comic Relief with a bake sale.  There were lots of 

yummy treats sold at playtime - thank you for your 
support.  The school council also organised an Art 
competition and there were lots of fantastic entries.  

We can’t wait until next week to find out the winners. 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

This week we say goodbye to our lovely Mrs 
Hill from year 2 Owls Class, who is off to 
pastures new. Thank you for all your hard 
work during your time with us. You will be 
missed but we 
wish you all the 
very best in 
your new 
adventure. 

 

PTA Easter Hamper Raffle! 
The PTA will be running an Easter Hamper Raffle this half term, to 
raise funds for school. 

We are looking for donations so that we can make up some beautiful 
hampers.  

If you have any unwanted (and unused!) 

· Toiletries 

· Sweet treats 

· Toys 

· Games 

· Books 

· Easter items 

· Small gardening items 

· Crafting items 

· or other items that would be great for a hamper (maybe unwanted 
Christmas gifts) 

  

Please bring them to the school office by 28th March. 

Raffle tickets are available. The draw will be held on Thursday 3rd 
April, just in time for the Easter holidays! 

Persistent Absence 

Any pupil with less than 90% attendance is 
considered to be persistently absent. 

Missing just 10 days a year reduces the 
likelihood of reaching the expected standard 
in reading, writing and maths. It can 
negatively affect a child’s learning, academic 
results and future earnings. Regular 
attendance is crucial for a child to achieve 
their full potential. 

School provides a structured environment 
where children can learn, socialize and build 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y3/4 
Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Table 
Tennis 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Tag 
Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Gymnastics 

Yr1 
Woodpeckers 

Sharing 
Assembly 

   
Parents 
Coffee 
Morning  

 

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  96%  KINGFISHERS  98.5% 

 WOODPECKERS  97.8%  HERONS  95.2% 

 OWLS  96%  ROBINS  94.1% 

 MERLINS  95.6%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 96.2% 



Egg-siting Easter Competition 

Once again, we have had an egg-cellent 

idea for an Easter competition and we are 

setting you an egg-septionally egg-siting 

challenge. We would like you to use your 

creative skills to decorate an egg. The egg 

must be hard boiled and in its shell. The 

shell can be coloured or you may choose to decorate it in oth-

er ways. 

The egg can be placed within a setting but this must be no big-

ger than A5 (this is half of A4!). 

Your egg entry must be given a name and there 

will be prizes for the most original ideas – e.g. a 

marathon running egg may be entitled 

‘Egghausted’ or a newspaper reading egg may 

be called ‘Eggstra, eggstra, read all about it!’ 

We all have high egg-spectations for each entry and egg-spect 

the egg-sperience will be a fun one! 

All entries must be in school by Tuesday 

1st April (this is no yolk!). They will be 

judged on Tuesday and will be eggs-

hibited in Red Kites Roll Along Class-

room from 3:30pm. 




